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United Way of Eddy County receives $20,000 from Chevron 
for Hardship Fund  

  
FEBRUARY 14, 2024 

On Valentine’s Day, United Way and its generous supporters are ‘falling in love with our 
community.’ We encourage everyone to come share in the love.  

CARLSBAD, NM -- For us, it wasn’t just love at first sight. Every passing day, the United Way of Eddy County is 
falling more in love with our community. We’re especially feeling that love this Valentine’s Day.  

The United Way is elated to announce a $20,000 donation from Chevron to our organization’s Hardship Fund, which 
works to provide struggling local families with immediate needs.  
 
Chevron helped the United Way establish the Hardship Fund during the COVID-19 pandemic to provide emergency 
food, housing and other supports to vulnerable residents. With support from generous donors, the Hardship Fund 
continues to spread the love in the community, providing neighbors with swift access to resources and aid, such as 
help with utility bills, food pantries and distributions, veteran services, mental health support, clothing, prescription 
medications and housing support.  
 
Generous donations from our community partners to the Hardship Fund are having a direct and meaningful impact on 
our neighbors. Seeing that impact firsthand will warm any heart.  
 

Katelyn Maxwell, Chevron Delaware Basin West New Mexico operations superintendent, is grateful for the work that 
the United Way and other community members do that make Eddy County a great place to live and work.  “It is a 
privilege to support our neighbors in need, especially those who are struggling with housing and food security,” 
Maxwell said. “We love collaborating with the United Way on this Hardship Fund because we have seen the difference 
it has made in the lives of Eddy County residents.” 

United Way encourages everyone to join us this Valentine’s Day in falling in love with our community. Find out how 
you can support the United Way of Eddy County’s Hardship Fund by contacting Executive Director Kyle Marksteiner. 
  
United Way of Eddy County is a not-for-profit organization that focuses on improving lives and strengthening 
communities. The United Way is a fundraiser and investor in effective human service programs, and works 
collaboratively with a wide range of community partners to achieve lasting results. For more information, visit our 
website (www.uweddyco.org), our social media platforms (Facebook, Instagram), or call (575) 887-3504.   
  
Chevron Corporation is one of the world’s leading integrated energy companies. Through its subsidiaries that 
conduct business worldwide, the company is involved in virtually every facet of the energy industry. 
Chevron’s  Mid Continent Business Operations are based in Carlsbad, New Mexico. More information about 
Chevron is available at www.chevron.com. 
Caption: United Way of Eddy County 211 Coordinator Lexie Alvarez provides assistance to a resident.   
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